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Please support HB 4130 and oppose the Corporate Practice of Medicine. The 

corporate ownership of hospital systems, health insurance, and physician practices is 

profit-driven and not in the best interest of patients and their families. The physician-

patient relationship must be protected.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Charles W. Olson, Jr., MD 

Drumright, OK 
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